
Frcm Yvonne Burton ymilomi
RE: Thank you!!!

From Yvorme Burton ymilo
To petersklarpetersklar@)aol.com

ThL Sep 17,201512:04pm

Dear Mr. Sklar (P Dizzle),

Thank you so much for the expetience the girls had. What Milo and Kyli have learned and can
now apply to their glowth as artists is wonderful! The girls enjoyed their time with their fellow
artists and the classes they've had the opportunity to take with accomplished actors, singers and
dancers will always be ahighlight intheir arts education

Congratulations to you and we hope rhat you continue teaching and spreading your love for the
arts and for the people that are born to sin& act , dance....and just crcaf€ art!

Kindly,

The Burton Family


